
LC Paper No. CB(4)458/12-13(02) 
 

Panel on Information Technology and Broadcasting 
List of follow-up actions 

(position as at 5 March 2013) 
 

Subject Date of 
meeting Follow-up action required Administration's response 

1. Issues relating to the 
live broadcast of 
"Concern for Hong 
Kong's Future" by Asia 
Television Limited 

10.12.2012 The Administration was requested to relay to 
the Administration Wing of the Chief Secretary 
for Administration's Office for response to Ms 
Cyd HO's concern and enquiry about the 
criteria adopted in considering applications for 
the use of the open space outside the Central 
Government Offices, and whether in 
considering the application submitted by the 
Asia Club to use the venue for the rally, the 
Administration Wing was aware of the details 
of the application, including that the rally 
would be broadcast live on commercial 
television stations. 
 

The information provided by the 
Administration was circulated to 
members vide LC Paper No. 
CB(4)397/12-13(01) on 6 February 
2013. 

2. Implementation of the 
Internet Learning 
Support Programme by 
eInclusion 

 

14.1.2013 The Administration was requested to provide 
further information on its monitoring of 
eInclusion's financial and internal control in 
implementing the Internet Learning Support 
Programme, including the letters issued by the 
Administration to eInclusion requesting the 
latter to submit documentary proof of its setting 
up of an independent bank account for the 
Programme. 

The Administration to take note and 
follow up. 
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3. Arrangements for the 
frequency spectrum in 
the 1.9-2.2 GHz band 
upon expiry of the 
existing frequency 
assignments for 3G 
mobile services  

  

4.2.2013 The Administration was requested to provide a 
written response to the joint submission from 
the four mobile network operators dated 1 
February 2013 regarding arrangements for the 
frequency spectrum in the 1.9-2.2 GHz band 
upon expiry of the existing frequency 
assignments for 3G mobile services. 
  

The Administration has subsequently 
advised that as the consultation 
exercise is still ongoing and the 
deadline for responses has just been 
extended to 11 April 2013, the 
Administration would examine all the 
views and comments received in 
mapping out the way forward.  The 
decision on the arrangements on 
spectrum re-assignment would be 
announced through a formal 
Statement as soon as practicable three 
years before expiry of the current 
spectrum assignment, viz. by October 
2013.  The Administration would set 
out its responses and feedback to the 
submissions received during the 
consultation, including those from the 
incumbent operators, in that 
Statement, a copy of which would be 
provided to the Panel once issued.   
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